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January 31, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT: Severn Run Sewer Pump Station Upgrade — Project #57918179
WHEN: Tuesday, March 13, 2024, 6:00 pm — 7:00 pm
WHERE: Odenton Public Library

1325 Annapolis RD

Odenton, MD 21113
A public meeting has been scheduled from 6:00 pm — 7:00 pm on Tuesday, March 13, 2024 at Odenton
Public Library to discuss the upgrade planned for the Severn Run Sewer Pump Station located at 1501 Old

Mill Road in Severn. Meeting information is available at: https://www.aacounty.org/departments/planning-and-
zoning/development/community-meetings/community-meeting-calendar/.

This work will include replacing pumps, valves, and electrical equipment to provide better monitoring and
control of wastewater flow. Temporary pumps will be located at the site, along with a crane and fork lifts to aid
in removing and installing the new equipment. We anticipate periodic lane closures along Old Mill Road for
material deliveries. Construction is expected to begin in December 2024 and be complete by summer 2026. We
welcome your input on the project and the proposed schedule.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at
pweustO0@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay
7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de
atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electrénico a pweustO0@aacounty.org, al menos con
siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito estara disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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